
Two Randolph County music educators presented at the N.C. Music Educators Conference in 
Winston-Salem on November 4-8, 2022. 

Chris Ferguson from Trinity Middle presented “Beginning Band Pacing: When the Shine Wears 
Off the Penny.”  Topics included diverse student progress reports, warm-ups, and literature 
selections for beginning band. 

Miranda Walker from Level Cross Elementary presented “Show Me What You Know.”  Topics 
included tips and activities to implement student choice in the elementary music classroom.  


